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13th July 2022 
 
 
To the Parents and Carers of Children in Nursery PM & Reception  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  EYFS Sports Day – Wednesday 20th July – 1.30-2.30pm 
 
Due to the incredible temperatures forecast next week, we have had to change the date 
for Sports Day to Wednesday 20th July from 1.30-2.30pm. 
 
Please ensure all children arrive in school wearing their house colour t-shirt, blue/black 
shorts, socks and trainers.  Please ensure your child has a water bottle and sun cap.  
Sun cream is also advisable if it is a very hot day. 
 
If you would like to watch your child/children take part, then please arrive through the 
Welbeck Road entrance by 1.20pm. 
 
Please note that photos can be taken of your child only and must be at the end of 
their Sports Day. 
 
Thank you and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 20th July. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Rasheed 
Assistant Headteacher/PE Coordinator 
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